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Request 

I’m a researcher at the University of Bath. Over the last few years, we’ve been inves琀椀ga琀椀ng 
medica琀椀on errors linked to di昀케cul琀椀es 昀椀nding and understanding informa琀椀on in clinical guidelines, 
and developing tools avoid these problems. We’ve shown that we can reduce medica琀椀on errors and 
save sta昀昀 琀椀me, so we are now 昀椀nding out how best to roll out our approaches more widely in the 
NHS. 

To do this, we need a be琀琀er understanding of how clinical guidelines are developed, reviewed, 
approved and updated in the NHS. I’m therefore emailing to ask if you would be able to send us a 
copy of your organisa琀椀on’s policy for developing, approving, reviewing and/or approving clinical 
guidelines. We will store these con昀椀den琀椀ally and analyse them to understand the di昀昀erent processes 
used across the NHS. We will not share them with anyone outside our research team, or iden琀椀fy 
organisa琀椀ons who supply policies. 

Response  

The Trust is unable to provide the requested informa琀椀on. 

This is because the Trust’s Policy for Policies is currently under review, and it is an琀椀cipated that the 
policy will be available for disclosure by the end of July 2023. 

Please accept our apologies in withholding the policy and note, that the Trust rely on exemp琀椀on 
Sec琀椀on 22 of the Freedom of Informa琀椀on Act 2000 to deny this aspect of your request. 

 

 


